Guidelines for Graded Papers

  After you’ve received your graded paper:

· Read through all of my comments at least once (this includes both marginal comments and the substantive paragraph under your final grade).

· If you have concerns about my comments – or your grade – that you’d like to discuss with me, wait at least twenty–four hours, then write down your concerns/questions, make an appointment with me, and bring your hard copy of questions/concerns to the meeting. Be prepared to discuss your concerns in a respectful manner.

· Remember that I am always willing to discuss your paper with you: the strengths and weaknesses, as well as what you might focus on next time in order to improve. Keep in mind that this is better done in person than via email.

